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Dear photo subject, 
 

You were recently photographed (or filmed) on behalf of the University of Groningen’s 
Communication Office. If you give your consent, the Communication Office may publish, 
reproduce or distribute this portrait or footage at a later stage in other communications and 
marketing communications in various media by the University of Groningen. On behalf of the 
Communication Office, I would like to ask which kind of re-use you consent to. 

 

Name 
0 

0 

0 

 
 

UG student  

UG staff member  

Other 
 

Telephone 

Email address  

I consent to: 
o single use in a particular medium 
O multiple use in University of Groningen communications and 

marketing communications 
 

Please fill in your details, indicate the type of use you consent to and sign 

the declaration.  

Signature: 

On behalf of the Communication Office, I would like to thank you for your cooperation, 

Photographer/videographer’s name and date: 
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